






 

 









National Public Health Week is 
April 3-9, 2017. If you have an idea for a 
NPHW event or are interested in planning 
events with other students, faculty, and 
staff , please contact Jennifer Valdivia 
Espino, Coordinator of Student Aff airs, 
at jennifer.valdivia-espino@mssm.edu

Save the date for Public Health 
Research Day on June 1, 2017!

Interested in having your writing 
published in The Scoop? Be a part of our 
next issue! Contact one of our editors to 
get involved.


